
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you all those who braved the weather to participate in the Dawn service and the ANZAC Day Marches.  It was 
great to see the student, parents and staff of Sacred Heart so well represented. 
 
Car Park 
Staff will continue to be present at the drop off and pick up zones this week.  It is imperative that we continue to 
model safe practices when picking up our children from school.  The wet weather will also require us to be a little 
more patient! 
 
School Fees 
Just a reminder for families who have yet to attend to school fees for 2017. Direct Debit options are available. Please 
contact Heather Keenan if requiring more information about this. 
 
Presentation Mass 
Well done to all our students, who are about to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation and Eucharist, on their 
participation at Mass on Sunday.  We were all very proud of you. 
 
Year 4 Camp 
On Thursday, our Year 4s will be heading off to camp at Charnwood Outdoor Centre, Benalla. We hope they all have 
a wonderful time with many adventures to be had. 
 
Football 
Football season has begun in the playground for 2017.  As this is school yard football we have a responsibility to 
ensure all our students are safe therefore we have a ‘no tackling rule’ unless the game is umpired by a staff member. 
This will be rotated so all grade levels will get the opportunity to practice their skills. 
Have a great week. 
Take Care 
Arn 
 
 
 
 
 

2017 Term 2 Week 2 Newsletter  

Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best 

MINI BLITZ- Week 2 
 ‘Watch what you say, cause you 

know if it’s ok.’ 
 

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians 
Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit ourselves 

to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RE: Request for Volunteers- Mother’s Day Gift Stall 
For the stall on Wednesday the 10th May from 9-11 or 11-1. 

Please message Karen Vodusek 0438 433 202 if able to assist at any time. 
Mother's Day Gift Stall 
Wednesday 10th May 

Mercy Centre 
9am - 1pm 

All children will visit the stall to purchase a small gift for their Mum. 
The stall will provide gift tables to the value of $1, $2, $3, $4, $5 & $6 

Gifts include photo frames, mugs, gift cards and many other gifts to choose from. 
All money raised from the stall goes back to our School. 

 
  
 

Register now as numbers are strictly limited.  Contact Nicole O'Brien on 03 5831 7157 or 
manager@inspireĚcarers.org.au to register.

Workshop 1: About�tŚĞ�E�/^�
Workshop 2: E�/^�WůĂŶŶŝŶŐ

• torŬsŚop 3͗ WuttŝŶŐ�Ǉouƌ�E�/^�ƉůĂŶ�ŝŶto�ĂĐtŝoŶ
• Workshop ϰ: AĚǀoĐĂtŝŶŐ��oŶ�bĞŚĂůĨ�oĨ�Ǉouƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ

Series Dates ϮϬ1ϳ
Workshop 1: 8tŚ May 
Workshop 2: 22nd May�
Workshop ϯ: 19th June 
Workshop ϰ: 24th July

For the best outcome we eŶcourĂŐe Ǉou to 
ĂtteŶĚ the eŶtŝre workshop serŝes

�C� anĚ /nspireĚ Carers invites Ǉou to our &Z�� workshop	
series	for families navigating the NDIS

What will the A�D �onnect workshop  series provide?
dŚĞ� ϮϬϭϳ� A��� �oŶŶĞĐt� ǁoƌŬƐŚoƉ� ƐĞƌŝĞƐ� ǁŝůů�ƉƌoǀŝĚĞ� ƉĂƌĞŶtƐ�oĨ�Ă�ĐŚŝůĚ�ǁŝtŚ�Ă�ĚŝƐĂbŝůŝtǇ�
ĂŐĞĚ�ϭϴ�ǇĞĂƌƐ�oƌ�ǇouŶŐĞƌ͕�ǁŝtŚ�ĞƐƐĞŶtŝĂů�ŬŶoǁůĞĚŐĞ�ĂŶĚ�ƌĞƐouƌĐĞƐ�ŝŶ� ŶĂǀŝŐĂtŝŶŐ� tŚĞ�EĂtŝoŶĂů�
�ŝƐĂbŝůŝtǇ�/ŶƐuƌĂŶĐĞ�^ĐŚĞŵĞ�;E�/^Ϳ͘�toƌŬƐŚoƉƐ�ĂƌĞ�&Z���ĂŶĚ��ĂƌĞ�ĐoŵƉƌŝƐĞĚ�oĨ�tŚĞ�ĨoůůoǁŝŶŐ͗

Coďram - First torŬsŚop
Workshop 1: About�tŚĞ�E�/^�
�ate͗�ϴtŚ�DĂǇ
Time: ϭϮ͗ϬϬƉŵ�Ͳ�ϯ͗ϬϬƉŵ�
senue: Cobram Community House͕�43 
Punt Rd͕ Cobram�s/�͕�ϯϲϮϵ
Lunch provided on the day

DuĐŚ�oĨ�tŚĞ�ŬŶoǁůĞĚŐĞ�ĂŶĚ�ƐŬŝůůƐ�ŐĂŝŶĞĚ�Ăt�tŚĞƐĞ�ǁoƌŬƐŚoƉƐ�ĐĂŶ�bĞ�ĂƉƉůŝĞĚ�to�Ǉouƌ�ĐuƌƌĞŶt�
ƐŝtuĂtŝoŶ͕�ǁŚĂtĞǀĞƌ�ĨuŶĚŝŶŐ�oƌ�ƐuƉƉoƌtƐ�Ǉouƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ�ŚĂƐ͘

dŚĞ�EĂtŝoŶĂů��ŝƐĂbŝůŝtǇ�/ŶƐuƌĂŶĐĞ�^ĐŚĞŵĞ�;E�/^Ϳ�ŝƐ�tŚĞ�ŶĞǁ�ǁĂǇ�oĨ�ƉƌoǀŝĚŝŶŐ�ŝŶĚŝǀŝĚuĂůŝƐĞĚ�ƐuƉƉoƌt�
Ĩoƌ�ĞůŝŐŝbůĞ�ƉĞoƉůĞ�ǁŝtŚ�ƉĞƌŵĂŶĞŶt�ĂŶĚ�ƐŝŐŶŝĨŝĐĂŶt�ĚŝƐĂbŝůŝtǇ͕�ĂŶĚ�ǁŝůů�ƌoůů�out�ĂĐƌoƐƐ�sŝĐtoƌŝĂ�Ĩƌoŵ�

:uŶĞ�ϮϬϭϲ͘



Week Term 2 
   Wed    26th     Thu     27th     Fri      28th      Sat     29th       Sun   30th      

2   *Planet 
Rhythm 
* Yr 7 
Information 
Evening- 
7pm- Father 
Madden 
Centre-SHC 

Year 4 Camp 
- Charnwood 

* Year 4 
Camp 
- Charnwood 
Woods Point 
Visit- 6S 
* Parish Mass- 
2V & 2O 
* Assembly 
2.50pm 

  

 Mon      1st      Tue    2nd     Wed    3rd    Thu     4th    Fri       5th        Sat      6th       Sun      7th         
3     * Woods Point 

Visit- 5B 
* Parish Mass- 
Yr 4  
* Assembly 
2.50pm 

  

 Mon       8th         Tue      9th        Wed    10th       Thu     11th      Fri       12th Sat      13th       Sun    14th       
4  NAPLAN 

Testing 
 

NAPLAN 
Testing 
* Mother’s 
Day Craft 
Stall (9.30am-
1pm) 

NAPLAN 
Testing 

* Mother’s Day 
Liturgy 10am 
* Assembly 
2.50pm  

 Mother’s 
Day 
 

 Mon       15th     Tue    16th      Wed    17th     Thu     18th      Fri       19th      Sat      20th      Sun    21st       
5 *P & F Meeting 

SHC 7.30pm 
   * Woods Point 

Visit- 5F 
* Parish Mass- 
Yr 4 
* Assembly 
2.50pm 
*Dad’s Night 
7pm Mercy 
Centre   

  

 Mon      22nd     Tue    23rd      Wed    24th     Thu     25th       Fri      26th        Sat      27th            Sun   28th          
6    ‘Cultural 

Immersion’ 
Day for Preps 
 

*SPIRIT Day 
* Woods Point 
Visit- 5M 
Assembly 
2.50pm 
*Euch/Conf 
Ceremony 
*National 
Sorry Day 

 Ascension of 
the Lord 

 Mon      29th      Tue    30th       Wed    31st      Thu    1st        Fri      2nd         Sat      3rd             Sun  4th           

7 *Book Fair *Book Fair 
*Reconciliation 
Parent 
Information 
Evening Mercy 
Centre 7pm 

*Book Fair 
* National 
Reconciliation 
Week 
Fire Carriers 
Wangaratta 

*Book Fair * School Cross 
Country and 
Fun Run  
Woods Point 
Visit- 3W 
Whole School 
Assembly 
2.50pm 

  

 
 
 
 
 

All the best to our 
Year 4 students 
who head off to 
Charnwood this 

week. 



Catholic Identity        Meegan McInness 
 

Caritas Ks 
Thank you to all the families for their wonderful support of Caritas Ks this year. We know it was a time 
when a lot of demands were put on families financially however we appreciate that many were able to collect and or 
donate sponsorship money. Our total raised was an amazing $3034.30 which will go along way to help those less 
fortunate than us. If any one still has a sponsor book or money at home could it please be returned by Friday. 
A very big thank you also to our Year 6 Social Justice team who raised $76 making and selling wrist bands. It is 
wonderful to see such enthusiasm from this group of girls. Great leaders of the future! 

 
Children’s Mass 

Thank you to all the children and families who attended the Presentation Mass on Sunday. It was also wonderful to 
see so many staff present. A reminder for those children unable to attend last Sunday that the next Presentation Mass 
is Sunday May 21st. 

Dates 
This term is a very busy term and here are some important dates for your diary. 
May 12th: Mother’s Day liturgy 
May 21st: Presentation Mass for Confirmation Eucharist candidates 
May 26th: Confirmation Eucharist Ceremony and Spirit Day. 
June 23rd: Sacred Heart Day 

Mother’s Day Liturgy 
This is a very special celebration as we affirm our Mum’s and the special ladies in our life how important they are. We 
will have a liturgy at 10 am in the MPB at Sacred Heart College and then all guests are invited to stay for morning tea. 
Please spread the word. As part of our presentation I am asking for a photo from our prep and year 6 students of 
them with their Mum. If they could be emailed to me ASAP I would appreciate it. 

 
Have a great week everyone, 
Meegan  
mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 
 
 

Pastoral Wellbeing      Janine Buerckner  
jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 
Welcome back to Term 2.  If you have any issues that you’d like to discuss, regarding your children’s education or 
their social or emotional wellbeing, please feel free to come and see me – my office is in the Admin Block.  
Our Breakfast Club is held on Wednesday and Friday mornings, before school, and all are welcome.  We thank the 
dedicated and hard-working St Vinnie’s volunteers for making this program possible.  The Breakfast Club operates 
from the canteen. 
Please find attached a flyer for a workshop series that will be delivered to parents/carers in Cobram starting in May of 
Term 2.  This series is aimed to help families get ready for the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS).  
The workshops are covering the following topics: 
•           Introduction to the NDIS 
•           Planning 
•           Advocating for your child 
•           Putting your plan into action 
Each session is designed to deliver information which will help parents/carers now, as well as into the future. 
The presenter is Nicole O’Brien, Program Manager, Inspired Carers 
Ph: 03) 5831 7157 
Register early as numbers are strictly limited.  The first workshop is on Monday, May 8th. 
 
Mind their *#!!*!# language    by Michael Grose       Part 2 
They didn’t hear that from me! 
What do you do, when you know your children swear despite your best intentions? Don’t over react. Try to work out 
its purpose. Children swear for many reasons, including to experiment with language; to attract your attention; to make 
themselves appear bigger or older than they are; and even as a challenge or expression of personal power.   
  



Inappropriate language can also simply be a reflection of your children’s peer 
groups. “Everyone else swears so there’s nothing wrong with it” is a common attitude of 
many children and young people.  
Teach them that language may be appropriate in one context or be accepted by one 
group but it is not acceptable in every situation.  While not condoning swearing, get 
across to children that they need to learn to control their use of language and adjust it 
to suit the situation they are in. 
  
When swearing becomes a habit 
 If swearing has become a habit for kids, make up alternative words to replace the swear words.  One family I know had 
replaced certain words with fruit.  They had a fruit for every situation!  
Alternatively, use a penalty or fine system to make kids aware of their poor language. When you hear a family 
member swear, fine them an agreed amount. At the end of the week or month give the money to a worthy cause.  Of 
course, this strategy is easier to implement when parents join in as well.  
  
Take a long, hard look at er...yourself!  
It’s also helpful to examine your own choice of language to judge if it is an acceptable model for your children. Yep, 
sometimes kids will pick up their parents’ language and repeat it at the worst possible time, such as when relatives 
are over.  
The job of adults is to develop a sense of social awareness in the next generation so they can easily navigate a variety 
of different groups and social situations. Teaching appropriate language use is at the very heart of teaching kids to be 
socially-skilled. That’s something we all should swear by!  
Things to remember when kids swear: 
  

• Avoid over-reacting when your kids swear. Look for the reason.   
• Discuss with older children the concept of matching their language with the audience. 
• Nip it in the bud before it becomes habit-forming. 
• Use a penalty or fine system when kids swear in front of you.   
• Model the language you want kids to use.  

 
CHILDREN’S CHATTER MATTERS  
Language Learning activities to have a go with, at home. 
Ten activities will be provided over Term Two to help develop your child’s vocabulary at home 
(you may need to adjust the activity to suit your child’s level). See if you can think of more 
activities! 
** One person says a word, such as apple or any other word they think of. 
Someone else has to say another word that begins with the last letter of the word that’s just 
been said. In this example, they could say ‘elephant’ or ‘extraordinary’ or any other word that has ‘e’ as the first letter. 
Everyone takes turns to say a word that starts with the last letter of the previous word. The game continues as long as 
everyone wants to play. 
Tip: If you want to make the game harder, then before you start, you could agree to use only words from one 
category, such as animals or countries.  

 
Extend After School Care at Sacred Heart Primary School 

Last week at After School Care we practiced our goal skills playing Basketball. We also had fun playing Bingo. We 

planted some seeds, ready for our Mums. For our craft activity, we made a mosquito using straws, pom poms & 

google eyes. 

Next week’s activities:  
Monday 1st May: Mother’s Day Gifts Tuesday 2nd May: Shortbread Cooking Wednesday 3rd May: Snowball 
Fight Thursday 4th May: Snowglobes   Friday 5th May: Cards for Mum 
Lisa Gard- Team Leader Parent Portal: extend.com.au 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

For more information regarding 

carnival coordination or to receive 

nomination forms contact

Scott Jaques 0400 815 243

scott.jaques@bigpond.com

Shane Forge 0418 332 286

Yarrawonga Junior 

Carnival Committee

PO Box 240, 

Yarrawonga

Bank Details 

BSB: 803188

Acct: 1000 20226
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Shane Forge 0418 332 286Shane Forge 0418 332 286Shane Forge 0418 332 286Shane Forge 0418 332 286Shane Forge 0418 332 286Shane Forge 0418 332 286Shane Forge 0418 332 286

Yarrawonga Junior Yarrawonga Junior Yarrawonga Junior Yarrawonga Junior 

Carnival CommitteeCarnival CommitteeCarnival Committee

PO Box 240, PO Box 240, 

YarrawongaYarrawonga

Bank Details 

BSB: 803188BSB: 803188

Acct: 1000 20226Acct: 1000 20226Acct: 1000 20226Acct: 1000 20226

Yarrawonga 
Junior Carnival

Australian Rules Football & Netball Development 

Round Robin Carnival 2017

FOOTBALL (AFL RULES)

8 & Under (9 a side)
10 & Under (9 a side)
12 & Under (9 a side

Vic Park Yarrawonga
Sunday 21st May 9.30am

Ground location: 
Dunlop St, Yarrawonga

Lunch & canteen facilities
Alcohol and smoke free event

Registrations:

Football 

Netball 

$60PER 
TEAM

$50PER 
TEAM

Nominations Close Tuesday 9th May 2017

NETBALL

8 & Under (7 a side + res)
10 & Under (7 a side + res)
12 & Under (7 a side + res)

Yarrawonga & District Little League and Yarrawonga & District Netball

S
H
C
Y

Sacred Heart College, Yarrawonga

A LWAYS FAITHFUL

SACRED HEART

YA R R AW O N G A Sacred Heart College
Witt Street, Yarrawonga

Ph 03 5742 1300  
Email: info@shcy.vic.edu.au    •     www.shcy.vic.edu.au

Important Dates for Enrolment 2018
Year 7 Information Evening - Wednesday April 26th 2017 at 7pm

Father Madden Centre (Corner Witt and Coghill Streets)

Enrolment period - April 27th to May 31st 2017
Enrolment applications due back by Wednesday May 31st 

Enrolment interviews will commence from June 1st 

Enrolment applications welcome at all Year Levels
School Tours available

Enrolment applications available at the information night, 
from the College Administration Offi ce or via our website



 
 

	

Sacred	Heart	Primary	School	Book	Fair	is	on	the	horizon!!!!	

Heave	ho	me	hearties	–	we	need	your	help!!!!	

	

We	need	help	with	these	tasks.		

Task	 Date	 Time	
Set	up	the	library	for	the	book	
fair	

Sunday	28	May	 11.00am	to	1.00pm	

Helping	students	with	wish	list	 Monday	29th	 9.30am	to	12.30pm	
Sales	(	receiving	money,	issuing	
receipts)	

Mon	29th	
Tues	30th	
Tues	30th	
Wed	31st	
Wed	31st	
	

3.15pm	to	4.30pm	
8.20am	to	9.00am	
3.15pm	to	4.30pm	
8.20am	to	9.00am	
3.15pm	to	4.30pm	

Packing	up	 Thurs	1st	June	 12.00pm	to	3.00pm	
	

If	you	are	able	to	assist	in	any	of	these	tasks,	please	contact	Noeline	Ryan	by	filling	in	your	details	
and	availability	below	and	returning	it	to	the	library.	

Parent	Name	 	
Date	and	time	available	 	
Contact	No.	 	
	

Noeline	will	have	a	schedule	for	you	by	Monday	22nd	May.	



Have you signed up for a membership to show your 
support for an indoor heated swimming pool and indoor 
basketball/recreation centre yet? 
If not, please show your support by contributing $10 for a 
membership. With over 500 people already registered, 
memberships are still being taken to reach the target of 1000 
memberships. 
Now is the time to speak up and show your support. Please 
don’t sit back and complain when our town doesn’t have these 
facilities. Act now. 
Please fill out the attached membership form and drop it with 

your $10 into the Yarrawonga Newsagency ASAP. Thanks very much for your support :) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

INC. A0098413G 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 
 

Office Use Only: 

Membership Approved  YES / NO             Date of Committee Meeting:__________________ 

 

 Receipt No:__________________             Acknowledgement Letter/Email:_______________ 

          

 
.   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .    
 
 
 
 
 
. . . . . . . . . . . . .  
 
 

 
 
 
Membership # 

 

I,   ____________________________________________of    ______________________________________ 

                 (name)                                                                   (address) 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________                      
    
Support the purpose of the Yarrawonga Aquatic Recreation Club Inc. and desire to become a member.   

In the event of my admission as a member, I agree to be bound by the rules of the Association for the time being in force. 

 

Signature of Applicant___________________________________ Date_________________________ 

 

Email Address___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number:__________________________________________________________________________ 

RECEIPT 

 
Yarrawonga Aquatic and Recreation Club Inc (A0098413G) received the sum of $10 from 

 
__________________________________________________________        

(Please print your name) 
 

For membership of YARC Inc. until 30.06.2018 
 
 
 
________________________________    Date:__________                                                                             
Signature of YARC Committee Member  
Email:  yarc3730@gmail.com              

 
STAMP 



 
 
 



 

 

 

Albury/Wodonga 
Sunday 30th April 

Time: 12.45pm to 5pm 

Charles Sturt University 

ElizabethMitchell Drive 

Thurgoona NSW 

Cost: $25 per player 

Age Divisions, Under 8s, Under 10s, Under 12s, Under 14s and OPEN (14yrs to 
Adult) 

Certificates awarded to all players ranging from participation to high distinction 

Please Register Online at http://www.rjshield.com/ - click on ENTER.  

Call Debbie 0400 164 037 for more information or assistance 

Please ARRIVE BETWEEN 12.45 and 1pm so that the Tournament can commence 
at 1pm 

 

Coffee,tea, cold drinks and snacks are available for purchase on the day. 
 

Tea, coffee, water available 

This tournament is run by Chesskids Australia in conjunction with YCP-12 Community Workshop 
volunteers. All proceeds, after costs, will be donated to the workshop for materials and supplies. 


